
December

Reminders

Important Dates
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Week of December 16-20

This week we will be learning about the shape square. We will also continue 
talking about winter. We are going to be talking about gingerbread men. We will 
be reading the story The Gingerbread Man Loose in the School.  Miss C. has 
also been continuing to practice turn taking and wait time with the students, and 
they keep getting better at it! On Wednesday we will be having our Winter Party 
with Miss Koldon’s class. We will be doing winter themed activities throughout 
the day. 

Please keep in mind that 
we will still be going 
outside until the 
temperature goes below 
25 degrees. Please make 
sure they are dressed 
appropriately and have 
hats and gloves if they 
need them. 

Speech tip from Miss Grace:
Winter Break is a great time to work on 
teaching your child about opposites. Let 
them help you with chores around the 
house. Talk about things that are 
dirty/clean, hot/cold, empty/full and 
in/out. It is also a great time to embed 
opposites into simple routines such as, 
"Turn the light off/on." and "Turn the 
water on/off." Have a wonderful holiday 
season!

Wednesday will be our Winter Party with Miss Koldon’s class. 

12/23-1/3 No School- Winter Break! 
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